
 

 

 

Year 2 Term 5 
Year 2 
 
Dear parents, 
carers and 
pupils. I hope 
that you are all 
well and staying 
safe, and have 
been able to 
access the 
online learning 
successfully. 
 
This term, we 
will be revisiting 
learning to 
consolidate the 
children’s 
understanding 
of the topics 
that have been 
taught in school.  
 
 

Mathematics 
 
We will begin this term by revisiting 
learning money. This will involve 
understanding the value of different 
coins and notes, recognising and using 
symbols for pounds and pence, 
combining amounts to make a particular 
value and finding different combinations 
of coins that equal the same amounts of 
money. 

 
We will also be revisiting multiplication 
and division. This learning will be 
supported through opportunities which 
allow fluency, reasoning and problem 
solving. 

Writing 
 
This term we will be 
looking at a new book 
called ‘The Adventures of 
the Egg Box Dragon.  

 
The children will have the 
opportunity to revisit 
learning writing: a diary 
entry, a non-chronological 
report, instruction and a 
character description. 

 

Science 
 
This term, we will continue learning about 
the solar system including the 8 planets and 
the sun.  

 
 

History 
 
This term, we will continue learning about 
the Great Fire of London. This will include 
learning about London and firefighting in 
the 17th century and looking at how they 
have changed since the GFOL, the design 
and materials of houses and buildings in the 
17th century and the events that took place 
during this time.  



 
 

 

 


